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U. S. A. Songyoguyok Songyo 2 Dong
Phone: +1 610 648 2055 Pyongyang, D P R of Korea
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Dear‘ Mr. Arnold F. Winkler

I express my deep thanks for your advise about proposal concerning Korean
script ordering at ISO/IEC 14651 in WG2 meeting#40 was held in USA.

I discussed fully about the above topic with our experts after WG2 meeting#40.
In this regarding, I would like to cooperate and discuss with JTC1/SC22/WG20
for Korean script reordering of ISO/IEC 10646-1:2000. ‘

Therefore, I Should be grateful if you would send me the Documents concerning
ISO/IEC 14651(including the next WG20meeting schedule and JTC1/SC22
Programme of Work) and the calling notice of the next WG20 meeting by DHL
courier.

Will you please send me some clear information on the implementation of
ISO/IEC 14651(or the Unicode Collation Algorithm as described in Unico.e
Standard Annex 10) at the Windows OS and Mac OS.

Looking forward to your positive reply,

Sincerely Yours,

Pak Dong Ki

Engineer, Committee for Standardizatidn of the D P R of Korea
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